JACKSON MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL

ATTENTION 2021/22 JACKSON MEMORIAL PARENTS/GUARDIANS
JUNIORS WILL BE PERMITTED TO PARK ON CAMPUS FOR THE 2021/2022
SCHOOL YEAR. JUNIORS WILL HAVE LIMITED PARKING. DESIGNATED SPOTS
FOR JUNIORS WILL BE IN THE FRONT OF THE BUILDING (SPOTS WILL BE
OUTLINED IN YELLOW)
Instructions for obtaining a Jackson Memorial Parking Pass:
Your parent/guardian must view the Parking Presentation online on the Jackson
Memorial High School website. Please acknowledge viewing the Parking Presentation
on the Parent Portal. Even if you viewed the video last year, you must view it again for
the 2021/2022 school year.
Download the application from the Jackson Memorial High School website
jacksonsd.org (Jackson Memorial High School — Student Parking)Please email the
COMPLETED documents including license, registration and insurance card to
joconnor@jacksonsd.orqg or drop off your completed documents including to the
Jackson Memorial High School, Bernie Reider Hall Entrance where there will be a box
located in the Vestibule, you can also pick up an application. Please make sure you
have copies of the following documents:
COMPLETED PARKING APPLICATION
VALID DRIVER’S LICENSE
REGISTRATION
INSURANCE CARD
PLEASE DO NOT SUBMIT UNLESS you have all of the above documents.

*Seniors who have outstanding fines, have not obtained 90 credits or have been placed
on conduct probation due to disciplinary actions cannot apply for parking privileges
unless satisfied.

*Juniors who have not obtained at least 80 credits and/or have outstanding fines, or
have been placed on conduct probation due to disciplinary actions cannot apply for
parking unless satisfied.

Distribution of Parking Passes will be the week of August 23rd to the 27th
9:00 am thru 2:00 pm, located in the Memorial Office ONLY!!! Payment will be
accepted at that time.

If you do not have access to a computer, you can call Mrs. O’Connor at
732-833-4670 ext. 4624 *******STUDENT PARKING IS A PRIVILEGE******
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